From:  Simon, Jason

Sent: 9/12/2012 3:59:49 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: FW: E-4521 option A

Confidential Deliberative Process

Meredith,

This just in.... for you reading enjoyment.

Jason L. Simon, CFA
Renewable Energy Market Development
California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From:|Redacted

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 3:44 PM
To: Simon, Jason; Douglas, Paul

Subject: Fw: E-4521 option A

Calif Public Utilities Commission

Jason Simpson and Paul Douglas

[Redacted | would like the Calif PUC to chose Option A for E-4521. Bottle Rock
Power sits on property that my Greatgrand Father homesteaded. We have the property cast of
the the power plant. Our Aunts and Uncles still own the property the power plant is on. This
has been a failed venture from day one. DWR forced a water bond on the Metropolitan Water
District of Southern Calif to pay for Bottle Rock the first time. They will still be paying for
this bond up to 2024. The price will be in excess of 400 million by that time. Bottle Rock
Power LLC is into this project between 350 to 400 million and they have not started on the
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expansion. They cannot figure out work this steam field let alone the expansion. Enough is
enough. This project has been for sale by USRG since 2007. No one is buying it. Shallow
steam field and very dirty steam. Calpine has wells on three sides of Bottle Rock . They have
no interest in this power plant. Last thing this have been an environmental nightmare since
2006. Bottle Rock Power simply cannot afford to be compliant. Me and neighbors have seen to
it the they are compliant for the most part. They look for any way to cut corners. Please help by

accepting option A on E-4521. Thank you for your time 1Redacted Redacted
‘ Redacted H Redacted } '
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